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CONTACTS 

 
On behalf of the Executive and Committee I like to wish 

all our members a very Merry Christmas and a brighter  

Happy New Year for 2021. 
Kim - President 
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 Just a Little Weed ! 

ISSUE #87: Summer/Autumn 2021 

The Editor would love members to provide 

some material for the summer/autumn edition of 

our newsletter.   

Contributions to A Good Weed is a great way to 

show a local issue to a state-wide audience.  

Please send your material to the Secretary by 

the deadline, close of business on 12 February 

2021. 

 

Take note the new logo for the Society  

News 
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Oh deer , what a year…. This year has not been a 

normal year for any of us with covid 19, isolation 

and working from home for some while others had 

to    continue on without contact.  

As for the Society it has been a quiet year  with the 

loss of another editor for the newsletter ‘A Good 

Weed’ which has cost the Society of three newsletters this 

year. Our apologies to all members. Should you be interested 

in being an editor of our wonderful newsletter or even to help 

out as the assistant editor, please contact the secretary and 

let her know.  

The Society AGM will be on the 5 February 2021 and the          

information will be sent out to all members closer to the date. 

This AGM and Society meeting will be a video conference call 

through Mircosoft Teams. The committee look forward to 

members joining in and if you would love to become a       

committee member , please volunteer. Without volunteers, the 

Society cannot function.  

Lastly I would like would like to personally like to wish every-

one a better, happier year in 2021.  Your president, Kim 

Hudson pear covered in the biocontrol agent  -  

cochineal Dactylopius tomentosus (californica var. 

parkeri). 

Photo by Andrew McConnachie.  

A Good Weed 
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